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Revised FCC Form 499-A Released To Include Non-Interconnected VoIP 
Providers; FCC Registration Required By December 31  

November 9, 2011 by Brian Hurh  

The FCC has posted its revised Form 499-A to include "non-interconnected VoIP 
providers" as a category of required filing entities.  As we discussed previously, new 
FCC rules now require certain non-interconnected VoIP providers (including one-way 
services) to (1) register with the FCC by December 31, 2011, and (2) report revenues to 
the FCC by April 1 each year for purposes of contributing to the federal TRS fund. 

The revised 499-A is available on the FCC's website here.  

This advisory is a publication of Davis Wright Tremaine LLP. Our purpose in publishing this advisory is to inform our clients and 
friends of recent legal developments. It is not intended, nor should it be used, as a substitute for specific legal advice as legal 
counsel may only be given in response to inquiries regarding particular situations. 
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